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Agenda Item 5(a)(v) 

April 7/20 Board Teleconference Meeting 

 

PostponemenPostponemenPostponemenPostponement of Launch of CAFII Quarterly CPt of Launch of CAFII Quarterly CPt of Launch of CAFII Quarterly CPt of Launch of CAFII Quarterly CPI BenchmaI BenchmaI BenchmaI Benchmarking Study With RSM Canadarking Study With RSM Canadarking Study With RSM Canadarking Study With RSM Canada    

    

From: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>  

Sent: March-25-20 1:06 PM 

To: Michelle Costello <michelle.costello@cumis.com>; Isabelle Choquette <isabelle.choquette@dsf.ca>; 

rita.ticci@dsf.ca; 'gunther.rathgeb@rbc.com' <gunther.rathgeb@rbc.com>; Anita Mukherjee 

<anita.mukherjee@rbc.com>; Vivek Sahni <vivek.sahni@rbc.com>; John Lewsen 

<john.lewsen@bmo.com>; 'King, Ben' <ben.king@scotiabank.com>; Joanna Onia 

<joanna.onia@cibc.com>; Caroline Cardinal <Caroline.Cardinal@bnc.ca>; Michelle Costello 

<michelle.costello@cumis.com>; 'damian.kim@td.com' <damian.kim@td.com> 

Cc: Cohen, Joel <joel.cohen@rsmcanada.com>; Haymes, Matthew 

<matthew.haymes@rsmcanada.com>; Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com>; Natalie Hill 

<Natalie.Hill@cafii.com>; Albert Lin <albert@managingmatters.com>; Martin Boyle 

<martin.boyle@bmo.com> 

Subject: Temporary Delay in Development and Release of the CAFII Quarterly Credit Protection 

Insurance Benchmarking Study  

 

Hello, CAFII Members: 

 

I am writing to you in your capacity as your organization’s designate for the CAFII Quarterly Credit 

Protection Insurance Benchmarking Study. 

 

At yesterday’s 24 March, 2020 EOC meeting, it was agreed that this study would be temporarily 

postponed as CAFII members deal with the implications for their organizations of the COVID-19 

pandemic. 

 

I appreciate the work you have done on this study and want to assure you it was not for naught.  CAFII 

remains very committed to this study, and this is a temporary postponement only.  It is hard for me to 

say when we will be in a position to restart this effort, but I will reach out to this group when that time 

arrives. 

 

I would like to call out on behalf of CAFII our appreciation to RSM Canada for their understanding of 

this decision by CAFII, and their support.  We very much look forward to re-engaging with RSM Canada 

on the study as soon as possible. 

 

Any questions or concerns, please let me or Brendan Wycks know. 

 

Thank you, 

Keith Martin 

Co-Executive Director / Co-Directeur general 

Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance 


